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In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-298/86-02

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: J. M. Pilant, Manager, Technical

Staff-Nuclear Power Group
P. O. Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 22, 1986, in response to our letter and the
attached Notice of Violation dated March 28, 1986. We have reviewed your
response, and we now understand how you believe that the words of Procedure 2.0.3
and your Technical Specifications cover the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50.54
regarding operator manning. In the sense of strict compliance to regulations,
we find that your Procedure 2.0.3 was therefore adequate. Accordingly, the
Notice of Violation is herewith withdrawn. Concurrently, we note your
commitment ot review and revise Procedure 2.0.3 to more clearly state the
requirements of 10 CFR Part 50.54. In this latter regard, we suggest that
your revised Procedure 2.0.3 should codify the requirements for operator
manning such that the requirements of both 10 CFR part 50.54 and your
Technical Specifications are covered. This would provide operators with
unambigous and complete instructions.

We shall verify completion of your commited action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,
s e

f[c,$r ARDO*

James E. Gagliardo, Chief
Reactor Project Branch

.

cc:
Guy Horn, Division Manager

of Nuclear Operations
Cooper Nuclcar Station
P. O. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321

Kansas Radiation Control Program Director

Nebraska Radiation Control Program Director

bc (see next page)
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